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Sarah McQuaid came to visit twenty of our keen guitar 
students at school last week. Our students ranged from 
beginner to advanced players. Sarah taught the students the 
tuning she plays with "DADGAD". The workshop was 
practical and hands on and our students were enthralled with 
its unique sound, impressed by the fullness of the chord 
progressions and the range of chords available with this 
tuning. Sarah showed them different tricks of the trade, 
helping them to practice flamenco progressions, rock chords 
and blues sounds. Our guitar students were delighted to have 
something new to go home and work with. Some brought 
their new tricks back to show their guitar teachers. One 
student quoted "I wish every class could be this much fun". 
Huge thanks to Sarah for inspiring the boys and putting on a 
fun filled practical workshop. 
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